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SUMMER TERM 2024/2025 

Friday 18th July 

St Martin’s Stars 
Well done to all our certificate winners this week! 

 
  

 

Star Of The 
Year 

Star Of The 
Year 

Kerry Farnan 
Arts Award 

Nursery Anaya HC Tommy W Daisy H 

Reception Cody S Chimara E Georgie J 

Year 1 Alex C Kohnan B Carolyn J 

Year 2 Alice W William B Adara C 

Year 3 Joshua N Halle W Dougie S 

Year 4 Mila W Tommy H Evie S 

Year 5 Chloe M Laurence J Blossom J 

Year 6 Isaac H Lydia G Freya F 

Chris Rose Awards  
for always demonstrating St Martin’s Values throughout their 

time in school 
Logan J Alex J 

 
 

 

 

Attendance 

Another week with above 90% attendance at 91%. Remember 
anyone arriving at school after 8:50 am will be marked late. 

Let’s be an attendance HERO! 

  

 

 

 
Attendance Lateness Whole yr 

attendance 
Nursery 76.72% 2 83.42% 

Reception 92.59% 3 97.06% 
Year 1 97.69% 1 92.61% 
Year 2 88.8% 2 94.19% 
Year 3 86.43% 10 92.52% 
Year 4 96.67% 2 93.46% 
Year 5 91.43% 6 92.32% 
Year 6 97.99% 2 95.01% 

  

Message from Mrs Ming 

It is that time of year where we get ready to bid farewell to our 
Year 6 children and I am looking forward to seeing families and 
friends for the variety of activities we have planned for them 
next week. A huge congratulations to all our certificate winners 
today who embody what it means to be a St Martin’s Child. 

We are also sorry to announce that Mrs McNab will also be 
leaving us at the end of term. She has worked across the 

school but loved working in Reception class and helping the 
youngest children make exceptional progress. She will be 

missed by us all. 
As I reflect on this year it makes me immensely proud to  be 
the headteacher of such wonderful children and a great staff  

team. I wish everyone a lovely rest over the summer and I look 

forward to the coming year with positive energy       
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dojos 
Well done to the 18 children who will be receiving a special 

treat on Tuesday for reaching 450 Dojos or getting the 
highest in their class. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fayre 

On Tuesday 22nd July,  we will be holding our Summer Fayre 
in the afternoon. Parents are able to collect their children at 
1.30pm and take them around the stalls before taking them 
home. The teachers will take any remaining children around 
the stalls if they bring money in to spend. They will only be 

allowed in the fayre in the afternoon so if parents are coming 
they do not need to send money in with the children. 

We are still after toys, books, bric-a-brac donations for the 
stall and good condition uniform for the pre-loved uniform 

stall. 

 

 

 

Catholic Life and Reflection 

The Wednesday Word is a resource for parents to use when 
discussing the weekly Gospel’s with their families. 

Parent Notice Board 

Y6 performance 2pm and 6pm - 21st July; Tickets are 50p 

per person available via the gateway – 2 per showing 

Preschool trip to Imagine That - 21st July 

Leavers assembly 9am - 22nd July 

Summer fayre 1pm - 22nd July 

Leavers Mass 10am - 23rd July 

 

Attendance 
We had an amazing 55 children with 100% attendance in the 

summer term.  
 

Well done to: 
Amira A YR 
Bobby C YR 
Alice W Y2 

Charlie S Y4 
Joshua B Y6 
Olivia S Y6 

Who all achieved 100% attendance all year! They all received 
gift vouchers today. 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/leader?pid=MTA101634&p=2&v=155.3

